
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
 



 
 

 



 

  
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 



 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
We know that so many children have missed out on swimming in the last 18 months 
and with large waiting lists for swimming lessons it will be a great opportunity for 
children to get some swimming practice over the summer. 
 
We are running a 6-week block of lessons for all abilities ranging from complete 
beginners to those swimming 25m plus.  The lessons are taking place at Penryn 
Primary school and parents/guardians can book their child on via the following link...  
 
https://bookwhen.com/swimwildacademyholidaylessons 
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